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July 21, 2011
Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: DG 11-135; Concord Steam Corporation’s Response to Staff Recommendations on the Special
Contract with the State ofNew Hampshire

Dear Ms. Howland:

Concord Steam has reviewed Staff’s recommendation filed on July 13, 2011 and does not oppose the
proposed conditions.
I am authorized to represent that Concord Power and Steam, LEC will pay for the cost of the line
extension to connect the new plant to the existing steam distribution system through a contribution in aid
of construction to Concord Steam. This is to ensure that any future surcharges to customers are small
and limited in scope and in the end will result in lower energy costs for all customers.

Yours truly,

Peter Bloomfield
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